
 

 

To: Mr. John Martin 

From: Amy Parham 

Director of Dining Services, Child Nutrition 

Hallsville ISD 

CC: Board Of Trustees 

Date: September 2024 

Re: Chartwells 

 The Child Nutrition Dept. is fully staffed. We are working on getting the electric and the 

plumbing all installed so that we can start getting the new equipment installed.  We have been doing 

some Discovery Kitchen and Mood Boost Pop ups with the kids to get them excited about eating in the 

Cafeteria.  We are currently feeding the football team for away and home games.  I met with the SHAC 

committee on the 9/9/24 to go over and get ideas for the new menu and we are looking forward to 

getting the 5th line at the High school open and running…  

Dining Services at 903-668-5990 ext. 1407 or aparham@hisd.com 

Thank you 

Amy Parham | Director of Dining Services | Hallsville ISD Unit 21406  
amy.parham@compass-usa.com | C. 903.802.8859 | O. 903.668.5990. Ext 1407 
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